Sent: Monday, 23 February 2015 8:56 PM
To: IPART Mailbox

Subject: Ashfield Rate Rise

As a resident and ratepayer of Ashfield for 30 years | am writing to you to state my support for the rise in rates
requested by Ashfield Council.

The increase is necessary to fund essential repairs to local infrastructure in particular the swimming pool.
Mark Tanswell





